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OCT 0 31990

Docket No. 99 9 0871/90 01

Mr. W. H. Humphreys, President
Elgar Corporation
9250 Brown Deer Road
San Diego, California 92121

Dear Mr. Humphreys:

Thank you for your letter of September 7,1990, in response to our August 7,
1990 letter. In your letter you requested additional time to complete your
proposed corrective action. However, since you have delineated yot:r proposed
corrective actions, and the tentative dates that your corrective actions will
be completed in your response, you are not required to apprise this office
regarding the ongoing status of your corrective actions. We have reviewed your
response and find that it adequately addresses the concerns raised in our
Notice of Violation and Notice of Nonconformance. We will review the
implementation of your corrective actions during a future inspection to
determine that full compliance has been achieved and will be maintained.

If you have any further questions please contact Mr. Joe Petrosino at
(301)4920979.

Sincerely,

l L:
<

E. Wi 11 Brach, Chief
Vendor Inspection Branch
Division of Reactor Inspection

and Safeguards
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

.

f cc: Mr. T. Roth, Quality Assurance Manager
Elgar Corporation*

9250 Brown Deer Road
San Diego, California 92121
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